To whom it may concern,
I wish to register my objection to Enfield Council’s draft local plan.

The plan needlessly threatens the Green Belt by unwanted and unnecessary development. I
understand the need to build new homes, but there are plenty of brownfield sites in Enfield
which can be reused and recycled. These sites have not been properly considered in the
plan. Instead the preferred options are for developer-led solutions focused on expensive
executive homes destroying environmentally and historically important green belt land.
The council’s approach will not tackle either the affordable housing crisis or the climate
emergency, and needs to be dramatically rethought.

Kind regards,



